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From: Catherine Smith [catherine.smith60@verizon.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2006 9:02 AM 

To: FSIS RegulationsComments 

Subject: retail list rule 

FSIS Rule Would Make Retail Lists Available 
During Recalls 

Congressional and Public Affairs 
(202) 720-9113 

Steven Cohen 


As a consumer, I am very much in favor of making lists of retailers publicly available in the event of a recall.  This 
information will be very helpful to consumers, most of whom either never hear about recalls, or hear about recalls at a 
level of distribution which is useless to them.  Considering that many recalls are never completed, this information will 
help consumers protect themselves. 

Catherine R. Smith 

3/7/2006
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